
JOHN H. LATTA 
8238 EAST ANGUS DRIVE 

SCOTTSDALE. ARIZ. 8525? 

May 23, 1975 

Mr Harold Weisberg, 
Route 8, 
Frederick, Ed - 21701 

Dear Friend: 	Enclosed are copies of all the .local clippings I 
believe significant which have appeared since I last - wrote - you. 
You received an "honorable mention" in the news Item published 
locally on Sunday, May 18th (enclosed). 

In re the request for the autopsy materials reported locally on May 6th, 
I have run down the addresses and telephone numbers of the three 
forensic experts mentioned for my own future reference and give. the 
information below in case you do not have the same information: 

Hobert J 
3501 N Calle Vistosa, 
Tucson, Arizona- - 85715 
Ph: 296-0045 (July, 1974 Directory) 

Cyril H Wecht, 
Rit 5420 Darlinton 
Pittsburgh, Pa - 15217 
Ph 521-2831 (Dec, 1974 Directory) 

Herbert I MacDonnell, 
c/o Elmira College, 
Corning, New York - 14830 
(No phone directory available locally for this area) 

The confirmatory evidence already developed in re the Castro assass-
ination plot by the CIA, should give added emphasis and support for 
re-opening the matter of the Kennedy assassination, it shows what 
the CIA of that period was capable of doing. 

All the flyers you sent me on Whitewash IV have been distributed 
singly as -encalosures in first class mail. 	I hoped they have helped 
a bit in this area. 	Would like an immediate copy of "Post-Mortem" 
when released, please send and bill me. 	I may not see the announce- 
ment of this one in our local paper. 

Will not circulate my "mailing list" until the 10-day Congressional. 
siesta is ended, and hope I can put a bit more pressure on the Con-
gressional investigative committees. 

Will try to keep you up to date on any significant reports published 
locally. 

Sincere y, 	9447,4  

John H Latta, C.P.A. (Ret.) 
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